September, 2015
Dear Parents/Guardians,


I am looking forward to the beginning of an exciting school year. Parent- teacher communication is essential to the learning process, and I encourage you to contact me with any concerns regarding your child’s academic success. Each year I try to get to know my students on a personal level, as soon as possible, to enhance our learning environment. If however, there is something that you feel I should know about your child, or any extra fun information that would help us start the year off right, I encourage you to email, call or write a note to me at any time. I can be reached through my email address (see below) or, if you prefer, through the school’s main number 610-489-5000 ext. 26214. I look forward to working with your child this year!


Please read the course description sheet with your child and provide the following information:

Parent Guardian Name(s)

Student is living with: _____________________________________________

Home Phone Number: ___________________________________

Work Phone Number: ____________________________________

E Mail: ________________________________________________

My child and I have read the course description sheet and understand the course goals and expectations.

____________________________

__________________________

Parent/Guardian Signature



Student Signature

Thank you,

Mrs. Regina Fabrizio

RFabrizio@methacton.org

